The original arch spanned the Road of Remembrance, where heavy traffic flow
Posill-ion now makes public access restricted and unsafe. So an alternative position was
required and several factors were taken into consideration when deciding upon
the position of our new arch.

1. Easy and safe public access.

2. The Tourist experience.

3. The relationship with the original arch.

4.The visual effect upon the existing War Memorial.

Our favoured site is at the easterly end of the Leas, and is preferred for the
following reasons:

Flat ground where the non-ambulant, elderly and children can enjoy free easy
access.

Free of moving traffic but allowing vehicular access when required.

Close by to Folkestone town centre with all the amenities that will be required

by the many thousands of tourists we expect to attract.
The existing RAF Memorial The War Memorial viewed with

West Terrace in the background. ) . .
Sufficient space for large public gatherings.

Right: Proximity to the original arch (80m).
The original Arch on
the Leas, situated at A position through which the soldiers would of actually marched.

the start of the Road

of  Remembrance ! . . .
and erected for the Little impact on the War Memorial when viewed from West Terrace or the

Coronation of original position of the arch.

George VIin 1937.
Minimal impact when viewed from the Leas as from this position its angle and
the materials and colours of the backdrop serve to confuse the eye, making it
difficult to see.

And finally a stunning backdrop for photography and television broadcasts.



